
FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 
It’s week 5 already! This term has certainly flown by with all 
the amazing activities and events that have been on this 
term. Some highlights this past fortnight have been  

 Primary students working with Infants students in 
developing a school-wide expectations matrix (which you 
can find on the second page of this newsletter). 

 Prue McCarthy visiting our school to speak to students 
about disability awareness. 

 Our amazing athletes at the Regional Athletics Carnival in 
Cowra (results and photos are further on). 

 The amazing town map that Infants have created with Mrs 
Lofthouse. Wow! 

BUY A BALE 
On Friday the 31st August, we would love all students to 
come in out of uniform and make a small donation for the 
Buy a Bale initiative. This is being run across our school 
network and would love everyone’s support! 

FLAG PRESENTATION 
Local member Steph Cook will be visiting our school on 
Monday 3rd September to present our school with new flags. 
We anticipate that this special assembly will take place 
around 10:00am. Parents and community members are 
welcome to come along. 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS 
Congratulations to all our students who represented our 
school at the Cowra District Athletics Carnival. All of our 
students achieved amazing results! 

Entries for Western: 
 Malaki Smith (11yr Boys High Jump, 11yr Long Jump) 
 Archie McDonald (11yr 200m, 11yr 800m) 
 Grace McDonald (8yr 100m) 
 Harry McDonald (9yr 100m, 8-10yr 800m) 
 Hailey Williams (12-13yr Shot Put) 
 Gooloogong PS (Mixed 4x100m relay) 

WORKING BEE 
THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU to all our amazing 
helpers on the weekend. Our gardens certainly needed a tidy 
up and the work everyone put into the day is greatly 
appreciated. We look forward to seeing the P&C’s garden 

plans continue to develop over the coming months and 
years! 
 

GOOLIE HIGH 5’s 
We have started a Goolie High 5’s rewards system. When 
students are showing RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY and 
RESILIENCE, they will be given a High 5 from the teacher. The 
tickets go into a weekly draw with a winner from Primary and 
Infants picked each week. 
 

BOOK FAIR 
Our book fair was moved to this Thursday due to 
circumstances out of our control. We would like to give a big 
thank you to Charlie for donating $150 to the school for new 
library books. We are so lucky to have such amazing, 
supportive community members! 
 
Mr Mitchell Welham 
Principal 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Week 5 
Monday 20th August  Hockey 
Tuesday 21st August  Prue McCarthy Visit 

Wednesday 22nd August  Newsletter 

Thursday 23rd August 
 Mr Welham and Mrs 
Lofthouse (out) 
 Book Fair 

Friday 24th August  Tennis 
 

Week 6 
Monday 27th August  
Tuesday 28th August  

Wednesday 29th August  Mr Welham (out) 
Thursday 30th August  Mr Welham (out) 

Friday 31st August 

 Mufty day (Buy a Bale 
donation) 
 Mr Welham (out) 
 Tennis 

 

Week 7 

Monday 3rd September 

 NAPLAN Online 
Readiness Test 
 Flag Presentation (Steph 
Cook) 

Tuesday 4th September  
Wednesday 5th September  

Thursday 6th September  
Friday 7th September  Tennis 
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Address: King Street, Gooloogong 2805 
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Principal: Mr. Mitchell Welham 

Teachers: Mrs. Kate Lofthouse and Mr. Andrew Morrison 

Administration Manager: Mrs Ann-Maree Watson 

Ground Assistant: Mr. Charlie Niven 



Thank you to our 2018 Sponsors 

Gold 
• Moxey Farms AFMH 
• Lachlan Valley Building 

—Glenn and Jenny McDonald 

Silver 
• Eagles Partnership - Steve & Rachel 

Eagles 
• Sue and Phil Morrow 

 

 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT 

 

       

 

 
 

 


